Lenzi, Chelsea

Subject: FW: Santa Barbara County P & D Work Program

From: CJS13126@aol.com [mailto:CIS13126@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2015 8:35 PM

To: Allen, Michael (COB)

Subject: Santa Barbara County P & D Work Program

Attention Board of Supervisors

We are residents of Montecito and we are extremely concerned about the homes in our neighborhood that are being
purchased or used for the commercial venture of short term vacation rentals. These owners have no intention of living in
them and being supportive members of the neighborhood and Montecito community.

We are concerned about the lack of regulation and enforcement of existing ordinances.

Please help save the integrity of Montecito and Santa Barbara.

Erwin and Caren Sokol

110 Hermosillo Rd
Montecito 93108



